DIOCESE OF GRAFTON FACULTY

WHEREAS WE did lately receive a Petition from The Reverend Canon BRIAN MURRAY OSBORNE Rector of the Parish of CASINO and the Churchwardens of ST. MARK'S Church at CASINO, praying that we would by virtue of our Episcopal Authority, grant a Faculty for the belowmentioned additions in ST. MARK'S Church, CASINO.

A NEW COMBINATION NOTICE BOARD/CUPBOARD TO BE INSTALLED AS A MEMORIAL ON THE LEFT SIDE OF THE TOWER ENTERING THE CHURCH.

WHEREAS these additions appear to be fitting and appropriate to be undertaken in ST. MARK'S Church, CASINO.

NOW THEREFORE, WE, BRUCE ALLAN by Divine Providence

BISHOP OF GRAFTON do grant this our Faculty and give consent to the abovementioned proposal.

GIVEN UNDER our hand and seal this TWENTY THIRD day of NOVEMBER, in the year of our Lord One thousand nine hundred and NINETY TWO.

Registered at Grafton Diocesan Offices on the day and year mentioned above, by me

Diocesan Registrar.

+ DW